
CITY OF FLINT

Dr. Karen W. Weaver

January 4,2017

Sue F. McCormick
Chief Executive Officer
Great Lakes Water Authority
735 Randolph, Suite 1900
Detroit, Ml 48226

Dear Ms. McCormick:

This correspondence is a formal request to extend the terms of the City Of Flint’s Water Service Contract with the
Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA). The City has identified the Flint Water Treatment Plant (supplied by Lake
Huron through the KWA) as its long-term, primary source of finished water. However, the required improvements
to this treatment facility will not be completed until after the new Genesee County treatment plant is placed into
service. Based on the configuration of current transmission mains, GLWA finished water will not be available to
the City of Flint once Genesee County introduces flow from its new water treatment plant into the Genesee County
system in October, 2017. Therefore, the City will require GLWA finished water to provide its entire system
demands until the Genesee County plant is completed and the City has access to County water as its interim source
of supply.

Based on the terms outlined in the July 6 Letter Agreement, GLWA agreed to extend service to the City until June
30, 2017. The City is requesting another extension of this Agreement until October 1,2017, under the same
contract terms and conditions. The City’s contribution to the prepayment fund would be an estimated $4.0 million
payable to GLWA by June 30, 2017 from the City for this extended time period. Please contact Mr. David Sabuda,
Interim Chief Financial Officer, City of Flint at d uda ci offlint.com; 810-766-7266 extension 2301, to
coordinate these financial contract details.

Since GLWA is the only water supply available to the City until the completion of the Genesee County water
treatment plant, we are requesting that this contract extension be completed at the earliest possible date.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully submitted,

r. Karen W. Weaver
Mayor
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